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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Plants are a notable source of natural chemicals, with
different structural and biological features that exhibit
multifarious mechanisms of action. Various plant species
contain myriad secondary metabolites that greatly
influence their competitiveness in the environment and
protection against adverse growth conditions. These
substances are also known to greatly benefit humans and
animals.

This Special Issue welcomes papers that address all the
aspects related to natural products containing highly
efficient and safe substances with long-term health effects.
Manuscripts that facilitate the development and
application of innovative products will be considered.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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